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Dear School Board Members, 

 

Oki! May the joy and peace of the New Year be with you always. Now, we are back to the task 

of helping and encouraging our dear students. 

 

The students at Big Sky School ended 2016 with their Christmas program. The event was well 

attended with support folks from Browning and colony families. Our Superintendent and 

principal were also in attendance. Thank you for all that you do to support us! 

 

The weather that day was nasty. We are grateful that all were safe on their travels. Oh, yes, Santa 

came to visit the little ones and students. Wonderful to see those little faces beaming. 

 

Mrs. A. and I are looking forward to being with the children after the Christmas break! We have 

already talked about ways we can further help our students. As a school, we will refocus our 

efforts in being more engaged in productivity and ownership of knowledge. 

 

Thank you for all that you do for the children of the district. May 2017 be a great year for us all. 

 

Big Sky School 

Dan Anderson 

 

 


